Vol. XXXIX, Issue 29 May/ June 2020

THE MEMBER SHIP

TEACHERS, USOCIATION

The Newsletter of The West Genesee Teachers' Association http://www.wgta.net

WGTA Endorses.....









Jeff Reina



Greg Stone



Getting to Know the Candidates

Matt Hudson is a parent of four West Genesee students. His wife Kristen, his high school sweetheart, is a Kindergarten teacher at Onondaga Road Elementary. Through his high school and college years, Matt spent most of his summers working on the Hudson family farm in Camillus. A former engineer educated at RIT, Matt was compelled to make a difference in the lives of young people, entering the world of education as a technology teacher at Baker High School in Baldwinsville He is currently an advisor for the Robotics Club, a Master Teacher for Project Lead the Way, and was also selected to serve as New York State Master Teacher from 2014 to 2017. Both Matt and his wife Kristen have been proud foster parents of many children in Onondaga County.

Jeff Reina is the parent of two current West Genesee students. His wife Courtney, a West Genesee graduate, is an Instructional Specialist at East Hill Elementary. A managing engineer at C&S Engineers, Inc., and Clarkson graduate, Jeff holds a Bachelor of Science degree in both Civil Engineering and Interdisciplinary Engineering and Management. He also holds a Professional Engineer License from the NYS Education Department Office of Professions. He hopes to play an integral role as students and staff in our district move forward, STRONGER TOGETHER!"

Greg Stone graduated from West Genesee with his wife Kristen in 1996 and are the parents of two current West Genesee students. Kristen is an Instructional Specialist at Stonehedge Gold Elementary. After receiving his Bachelor of Arts in Music Education from Ithaca College, he taught Instrumental Music at the elementary and middle school levels. Additionally, he holds a Master of Science in Education, Curriculum and Instruction degree from SUNY Oswego and a Certificate of Advanced Studies (CAS) in Education Leadership at Le Moyne College. Greg is currently the Director of Elementary Education & ELA. His focus and guiding principle is TO DO WHAT IS BEST FOR CHILDREN THROUGH TRANSPARENT LEADERSHIP!

Contact Your WGTA Executive Officers http://www.wgta.net

John Mannion, President

Email: mannionforwgta@gmail.com

School: 315-487-4601 Cell: 315-333-2094

Mike Perkins, Vice President Email: beakerperkins@gmail.com

School: 315-487-4631

Mary Gotham, Treasurer

Email:

megotham@gmail.com School: 315-487-4601

Jeanine Stables, Secretary

Email:

jstablesster@gmail.com School: 315-487-4653

Your Voice. Your Vote.



If you are willing to phone bank from your home, please send an email to mannionforwgta@gmail.com with the date and time you prefer.

Tuesday, May 26 4pm to 6pm and 6pm to 8pm. Wednesday, May 27 4pm to 6pm and 6pm to 8pm. Thursday, May 28 4pm to 6pm and 6pm to 8pm. Friday, May 29 4pm to 6pm and 6pm to 8pm. Saturday, May 30 10am to 12pm and 12pm to 2pm. Sunday, May 31 10am to 12pm and 12pm to 2pm. Monday, June 1 4pm to 6pm and 6pm to 8pm. Tuesday, June 2 4pm to 6pm and 6pm to 8pm. Saturday, June 6 10am to 12pm and 12pm to 2pm.



Your guide to services, deals, and promotions for the WG education community

We want to advertise for you! Are you an artist, a carpenter, a house painter looking to advertise your services? Advertisements in "The Member ship" are provided free to West Genesee Teachers' Association Members and their family. Please send your advertisement to Shana Michel (WGHS) at shanamccaffrey@gmail.com. The only other advertisements that are run in "The Member Ship" are those provided by NYSUT, AFT, or the AFL-CIO.

The Member ship is published by the West Genesee Teachers' Association-3106, P.O. Box 417, Camillus, NY, 13031-0417. Affiliated with the New York State United Teachers and the American Federation of Teachers, NEA, AFL-CIO.



During these unprecedented times and in the face of incredible adversity, each of you continue to sacrifice and dedicate yourselves to our children, our families and our communities.

We thank all of the educators, school-related professionals, nurses and other health care workers who continue to demonstrate their unwavering compassion, dedication and commitment to our communities on a daily basis.

memberbenefits.nysut.org | 800-626-8101





For information about contractual endorsement arrangements with providers of endorsed programs, please contact NYSUT Member Benefits.